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Tuesday 13 September 2022 
 
 

Stranger danger – Premier Store (Millbrook)  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of incidents involving two students at Redbridge Community School at 8am this 
morning in our local community. 
 
A man described as: male, aged 50-70, around 5ft 7, brown hair with grey and with very few teeth 
approached two girls and asked both of them to go with him. 
 
The incident has been raised directly with the police. 
 
Please can we ensure that we are all vigilant and mindful of those in the older years who may be walking 
home alone from school.  We recommend that parents have greater visibility of their children at the 
moment.  
 
We will keep you informed should we receive any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr DJ Constable-Phelps 
Executive Headteacher 


